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Dear Case Team

I refer to the Applicants Document ref Longfield Solar Farm Works Plan 1of 2
Doc Ref EN 010118/APP/2.2(B)  Revision 3 dated  October 2022  and made
available on your website Documents 07 October 2022. Page 7 of 9 work Plan.

I have attached to this mail  an extract of Page 7 which relates to
locations ;Stocks Farm , Stocks Cottages and Little Holts  on the Waltham
Road.
If I understand this plan/map correctly, it would appear that the Applicant
has increased the extent of the set aside / buffer zone around Stocks
Cottages.
However this still presents significant harm to the amenity and outlook from
No 1 Stocks Cottages.

You will see from the attached extract I have inserted a "Blue line" where
Mr Bentley feels that the set aside/buffer zone should extend around his
property in order to mitigate the impacts of this proposed scheme. 

I would be grateful if this could be taken into account when you examine the
Applicants proposals. 
 Many thanks
Regards
John Mckenna on behalf of Fred G Bentley










John McKenna 

Sent from my iPhone




